Student:

(PRINT)

Grade:
Fort Gibson Tigers:

We hope this letter finds you well and ready to begin the 2022-23 year! We want to inform you that we
will be participating in the State of Oklahoma voluntary Covid-19 testing program. This program is
available to assist school districts and communities in widening the availability of Covid-19 Testing.
We know availability of testing was scarce during previous surges in Covid-19 cases and hope this will
be an opportunity to offer a more convenient option for our families. I want to stress to all families that
this is a voluntary program and you can opt-in or opt-out of the program at any time. Opting in to this
program will allow us to test your student if the need arises with only verbal permission from a

parent/guardian. Please complete the section below for the option you would like to choose. We
encourage you to select the option that best suits your desire.

NO, I DO NOT want my child to participate in Fort Gibson Schools Covid Testing program.

Parent/Guardian (PRINT)

Parent/Guardian (SIGNATURE) Date

YES, I would like my child to participate in Fort Gibson Schools Covid Testing program. I understand
my child will only be tested when a parent/guardian deems necessary and verbal permission will be
required. [ am only completing the form on the reverse side to expedite the process in the event I give
written or verbal consent to test my child for Covid-19.

Parent/Guardian (PRINT)

Parent/Guardian (SIGNATURE) Date

Testing may be available to immediate family members as well. Please call your
student’s office to inquire about testing for a family member or any other testing
questions.

NO STUDENT WILL BE TESTED UNTIL THIS FORM IS RETURNED.
(IF YES, COMPLETE THE FORM ON THE BACK.)




